Llopd's Register of Shipping,

342, Argyle Street,

Glasgow, 4th December, 1918,
gow,

sir,

With reference to London letter of the 30th ultimo.
regarding First Entry Report No.38323 on the 8.S. "No, 2", I beg
to state that this vessel has been completed as a Hopper in
accordance with the originally approved plans, The plans for
the carriage of o0il fuel should have been cancelled before
leaving this office. .

I am, 8ir,

Your obedient servant,

the Secretary, e ﬁ ;fg‘n»aw’%
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